
 

Subject: 

Speaker Invitation        Medan, 30 April 2023 

 

Professor Madya Dr. Garry Kuan Pei Ern 

Dekan Pusat Pengajian Sains Kesihatan 

Universiti Sains Malaysia 

16150 Kubang Kerian Kelantan Malaysia 

 

To the honorable Professor Madya Dr Garry Kuan Pei Ern, 

The purpose of this letter is to formally invite you, on behalf of Sekolah Tinggi Olahraga dan 

Kesehatan Bina Guna, to be the speaker of the workshop that our institution is hosting on: 

Day/Date : Thursday, 05 May 2023 

Time  : 09.00 WIB 

Venue  : GranDhika Hotel Medan  

 

We would be pleased and honored if you would consent to be our speaker and share your 
expertise and knowledge with us. Thank you so much for your kind consideration. We are 
looking forward to meet you. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. dr. Liliana Puspa Sari, S.Pd., M.Kes 

Head of STOK Bina Guna 

 


